
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A.J Meijer-Evers  
Broekstraat 43 
NL - 6828 Arnhem 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St. Gallen, 14 Januar 2007 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Meijer-Evers 
Dear Friends of Fencing 
 
Attached please find the invitation to the 9th European Veterans Fencing Individual Championship. 
 
You can download all entry forms from our hompage www.fecht-em.ch. You can also book hotels and 
you’ll find further information about the event. 
 
For leisure activities, we offer sightseeing tours of our beautiful city St Gallen (world cultural heritage) 
and the region. During the championship, a restaurant at the Athletikzentrum will provide for your well-
being. 
 
We kindly ask you to pass this information on to the fencers in your country. 
We would be delighted to welcome you numerously in the heart of Europe..  
 
 
 
With sporting regards  
 
 
Heini Seger  
President Organizing Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


